Board of Health

Minutes

January 18, 2022
Dr. Mark Schueler
· There is a high number of COVID cases as well as testing in the county.  Four doctors are home ill.  Contact tracing for the state and county will be less stringent going forward.
· Law enforcement officers will be trained to administer naloxone, which is used for patients suffering from opioid overdoses.  Dr. Schueler will do the training.
Mechelle Rivera, RN
· Will have space in her office for the WIC program.
· Public Health has a shortage of rapid antigen tests.
Bill Hawley, Community Prevention Specialist
· ARPA funding is available for establishing a full-time suicide call center in Wyoming.  The goal is to have all Wyoming calls be answered in Wyoming rather than being transferred out of state.
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be April 19, 2022 at 1:00 p.m.
